Dear [Reseller Name],

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about the updated Anti-
Corruption Policy Guidelines that will take effect on [effective date]. These guidelines are
designed to ensure that our partnership adheres to the highest ethical standards and complies with
all relevant laws.

Key Updates:

e Increased clarity on acceptable vs. unacceptable practices.
« Mandatory training for all reseller employees by [training deadline].
e Reporting mechanisms for potential violations have been improved.

We strongly encourage you to review the attached document in detail to familiarize yourself with
these updates. Compliance with these guidelines is essential for maintaining a successful and
ethical partnership.

If you have any questions or need further clarification, please do not hesitate to reach out to our
compliance team at [contact information].

Thank you for your continued commitment to ethical business practices.
Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Position]

[Your Company]
[Contact Information]



